
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 
COASTAL DEVELOPMENT PERMIT 
Contact: Theresa Adams Lopez 
                 (310) 732-3507 
Release Date: April 17, 2002 
  

The Harbor Commission will hold a public hearing regarding the issuance of a 

coastal development permit at its meeting on Wednesday, April 24, 2002 at 8:30 a.m.  

The coastal development permit being considered involves plans by Yusen Terminals, 

Inc. to replace two shoreside container cranes at its cargo facility located at Berths 212-

225 on Terminal Island.  The meeting will be held in the Board Meeting Room in the 

Port’s Administration Building located at 425 South Palos Verdes Street, San Pedro. 

Written comments may be submitted no later than April 23, 2002, to the Director 

of Planning and Research, 425 South Palos Verdes Street, San Pedro, CA  90731.  

Copies of the staff report and recommendations relative to the issuance of a coastal 

development permit for the proposed project are available for inspection at the address 

listed above.  
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425 S. Palos Verdes Street
 
San Pedro, CA  90731 
 
Tel: 310/732-3508 
 
After 5:00 p.m.: 
 
310/732-3500 


